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From the Chief Information Officer, Information Management Services Division, Department of
Administrative Services, requesting authorization to increase an existing Professional Services
Contract with Plante Moran by $198,340, from $297,400 to $495,740 to validate business
requirements, finalize Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) software specifications, develop and
administer an ERP Request for Proposals, and assist the County in software selection and contract
negotiations relative to 2015 Adopted Capital Project W060201 - Enterprise Platform Modernization.
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